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STATE OF WISCONSIN
BEFORE THE PHARMACY EXAMINING BOARD
___________________________________________________________________________
 
IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION       :
FOR A PHARMACY LICENSE OF                    :                     ORDER GRANTING
                                                                             :                      LIMITED LICENSE
THE PET APOTHECARY                                   :
            Applicant                                                  :
___________________________________________________________________________
 
Jeffrey S. Langer, R.Ph.
8850 N. Port Washington Rd
#220
Milwaukee, WI  53217
 
On July 13, 1999, the State of Wisconsin Pharmacy Examining Board granted a limited license to THE PET
APOTHECARY, for pharmacy practice located at 7265, Wayside Court, Milwaukee, WI  53209.  (License number, 7868-
042).  THE PET APOTHECARY has filed an application, number 207200, for a new pharmacy license for a new facility
located at 8850 N. Port Washington Rd., #220, Milwaukee, WI , 53217.   THE PET APOTHECARY intends to surrender
its current pharmacy license, 7868-042,  and transfer its practice to the new facility, with the current limitations on license
number 7868-042, also being transferred to the new pharmacy license which will be issued for the new facility.   On October
13, 2004, the Board’s licensing liaison, Susan L. Sutter, reviewed and approved the request to transfer the limitations to the
new pharmacy license to be issued to THE PET APOTHECARY.  Accordingly:
 
IT IS ORDERED that THE PET APOTHECARY located at 8850 N. Port Washington Rd., #220, Milwaukee, WI , 53217,
shall be and hereby is granted a license as a pharmacy in the State of Wisconsin PROVIDED that said license shall be and is
LIMITED as follows:
 
1.  Pharmacy practice at the licensed pharmacy shall be limited to the filling or dispensing of prescription orders written by
veterinary practitioners for non-human use.
 
2.  The Applicant shall notify the Pharmacy Examining Board if a DEA Number is obtained for use in connection with
pharmacy practice at the licensed pharmacy.
           
Dated:  October 18, 2004                               
 
 
STATE OF WISCONSIN
PHARMACY EXAMINING BOARD
 
 
Kris Hendrickson
on behalf of Susan L. Sutter, R.Ph.


